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Native New Mexican and former NM Rush
95B standout, Ben Spencer recently played with the USMNT U20's at the 2014 Dr. Pepper Dallas
Cup. Spencer was a member of the NM Rush 95B as a U14 thru U16B player.  Ben participated
with the NM Rush 95B at the 2012 Dr. Pepper Dalls Cup as a youth player.  It was at this time that
Ben also got his first experince with the U14B US National team program.  Spencer scored three
goals this past week as the U20's took second place in the Dr. Pepper Super Group losing to River
Plate (Argentina) in the finals 2-0.  Congratulations Ben and the US U20's on a successful Dallas
Cup tournament!

(Pictured, Ben Spencer with NM Rush Youth Academy Director Pancho Macias and some Rush
fans!) 
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